
 

 

 

We’ve updated our privacy policy 

As you’re aware, the General Data Protection 
Regulation is coming into force today and we’ve 
now updated our privacy policy. 

This is all part of our commitment to compliance 
and protecting your personal information.  We 
want our school community to be a safe and 
positive environment for all our members. 

What’s Changed? 

We’re not changing how we use or collect your 
information. Rather, our updated policy more 
clearly explains how, why and where and when 
we store and process your data and also reflects 
your rights under the GDPR.  If you have any 
questions about this please contact us via the 
school office. 
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